
 

 

                                    July 2007 Meeting Minutes 
 
 
 
This month’s meeting was held July 19th at the Samuell Grand Recreation Center in 
Dallas. There were 3 members in attendance. 
 
Ralph Snow reported $4101.24 in the club treasury as of July 18th.  
 
The requirements for trophies for the September Fly-In were reviewed. It was decided 
that the following trophies (plaques?) would be awarded: 
 
3 for All Up Last Down (first, second, third places) 
3 for Scale (first, second, third places) 
2 for Pilots’ Choice (Saturday and Sunday) 
1 for Randy Randolph (tag to be attached to permanent trophy) 
1 for Technical Achievement (Saturday) 
1 for Furthest Traveled (mug?) 
 
A request for volunteers to help with the transmitter impound will be issued. Chris 
Vanderbilt will then schedule the times for the various helpers. 
 
Chris will again contact the Boy Scouts to make sure they will be able to supply the food. 
 
There was some discussion concerning the club treasury. As a way to reduce the amount 
in the treasury Ralph Snow suggested that we declare a moratorium on dues for a twelve 
month period. This was favorably received by the members present but because of the 
small turnout at the meeting it was decided that Ralph will send an e-mail to the members 
asking for comments. 
 
The members viewed the DVD “JR Indoor Electric Festival 2006”, which is one of three 
which have been acquired by the club. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9 pm. 
 
Ralph Snow, Secretary/Treasurer 
 


